
Heather, 
 
Please convey to Mr. Guernsey and City Council that we were under the impression that this 
item was to have been postponed at the December 7th meeting, not passed on 1st reading. 
 
It was postpone before in November and my recollection is that we were informed by the 
applicant via text that it would be postponed at the Dec. meeting to February 1st., and I thought 
that staff had confirmed that.  Otherwise we would have been there at the  December 7th meeting 
to testify on behalf of the Neighborhood.  At this point, the Neighborhood has not had the 
opportunity to testify at the City Council level on this case. 
 
Given this situation we are requesting that the public hearing on this case be reopened so that the 
Neighborhood has the opportunity to testify on the public record. 
 
Again, had we know it was going to be heard at the December 7th meeting we would have been 
there. 
 
thanks, 
 
Daniel Llanes, Chair 
G/JTNP Contact Team 
512-431-9665 
…………………. 
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